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I have no idea how we ended up in December already!  
Seems like just yesterday we were welcoming
students back to campus in August.  

December is a pretty quick month on campus.  
Progress reports are getting completed and will be
sent out to families on the 15th.  Upon return to
campus we will be looking to do Picture day reshoots
and potentially welcome back our barbershop friends
for more hair cuts.

I hope everyone has a wonderful winter break! 

          -Mary

The Halfway mark! Important
Upcoming Dates

12/22-1/5:
Winter Break
Campus closed

Teacher Spotlight

Meet Shelby Bandula!  Shelby is one of our
Middle School classroom teachers.

Shelby previously worked for Lattice as a
teacher assistant before leaving to get a
Multiple Subject credential, a Mild/Mod
credential and a Mod/Severe credential.  
When she isn’t in the classroom, she is
lifting heavy objects and putting them
down and spending time cheering on her
favorite football star on the field.  
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Meet our two employees of the Month!

Bianca LeMaster works as a Lead assistant inRoom 3, our academic focused high schoolclassroom.  Bianca is completing her credential atSSU and has quickly become a leader on campus.
Alex Kim is one of our BCBAs.  Alex is alwayswilling to lend a hand whether it be forebehavior, subbing in a classroom, our supportingour staff in training.  

Thank you for all you do for our school!

Progress Reports

December marks the first progress reporting
period for our students. Families will receive
a copy of progress reports either via email or
sent home with students.   

Teachers and specialists have been working
hard to update progress for student goals.  
If you have any questions about progress
reports, please reach out to your child’s
teacher for more information.  

Employees of the Month


